

1301 Concordia Court • P.O. Box 19277
Telephone: (217) 558-2200
Springfield IL 62794-9277
TDD: (800) 526-0844

August 23, 2012
First Name Last Name

Position Title

Facility

Dear Position Title First Name Last Name:

Please consider this correspondence as your temporary delay notification for layoffs and closures that were to occur August 31, 2012. You are directed to continue to report for duty at your current work location, maintaining your current shift and days off. Your employment status will remain unchanged until further notice. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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S.A. Godinez

Director 

Pat Quinn


Governor





S. A. Godinez


Director
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Department of


Corrections








